i Emily,
 
I hope you are keeping well.
 
Please find attached the following documents  for the RPP scheme return –
 
· RPP financial statement for tax year 2019-20.
· Brewin Dolphin summary valuation at 5/4/20.
 
I have not received a Notice to make a Pension Scheme Return from HMRC. I understand that they are not sending them out this year.
 
Neil and I did not take any payment from the Scheme in the last financial year, so there was no P60 or PAYE tax payment.
 
Property is as per last year’s valuation, leases are ongoing and there have been no acquisitions or disposals.
 
As discussed previously, some of the details on last year’s return were incorrect. The return showed the scheme administrator as Little and Rutherford Ltd. The company was closed, I think in 2013.  Does the administrator name remain the same as Little and Rutherford was the original sponsoring employer, or should it now be Rutherford Pension Plan?
 
Also the address for Little and Rutherford is showing as 20 Speirs Wharf, Glasgow G4 9TB. That office was sold in 2016. The address should be 12 Beech Ave, Glasgow G41 5BX.
 
Will you be making a return this year, as HMRC have not requested it? And if you are making a return, will you change the Administrator name and address?
 
If you make a return, could you please send me a copy of the official return document for my records.
 
If you need any further information, please let me know.

